
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we come to the end of the Spring term I thought I would write to wish you all a lovely break.  
Hopefully some of you will have the opportunity to meet up with some of your friends and families 
during the two weeks off, hopefully we will have some sunny days! The nursery closes today 
Friday 31st March 2023 and re-opens on Monday 17th April 2023. 
 

Our Easter egg raffle has been a huge success, we were absolutely amazed with your 
generosity and because of this we have raised a huge total of £160 towards enhancing 
your child’s experiences at Thornton Heath Nursery School.   
 
We are already planning on buying a “Butterfly Garden” experience where your children   
can watch the process of how a caterpillar becomes a beautiful butterfly.  

 
Over the summer term we will be running some “Parent Workshops” for you that we hope you will 
be able to attend.  There will be more information about these opportunities when we return after 
the Easter Break. 
 
Some of you will already be aware that it is Claire’s last day today, I am sure you will join us in 
wishing her all the best for the future as she starts her new adventure.  After the Easter holiday 
we will be welcoming two new members of staff to our THNS family, Anita and Tamzin who will 
be working with the three and four year old children.  
 
We wish you all a happy Easter break.  
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Primary school offer—for those starting in reception September 2021 
 
On the 17th April 2023 you should hear which primary school your child has been offered 
for their September 2023 start.  We need to know which school you have accepted so 
that your child’s information can be sent to the correct school.   
Please email us at keepintouch@THNS.org with this information.  

Contact details 
 
Please remember to keep the telephone number(s) and address that we have for  
you up to date. For safeguarding purposes we need to have the address where you  
are currently living.    

                    Not only do we need your phone number in case of an emergency we also often use  
                    texts to communicate with you and you are likely to miss out on important messages  
                    if your phone number is not up to date.   

Please remember to keep checking our website THNS.org for our news 
stories and updates.  You can also contact us through emailing 
keepintouch@THNS.org 

Snack contribution 
 
Just a gentle reminder that we have asked for a  voluntary contribution to cover  the 
cost of snack time and cooking with the children during the summer term. You should 
have received a letter about this at the beginning of March. Please make your contri-
butions by Friday 21st April 2023. If you did not receive a letter or require another copy we can 
provide you with one when we return after the Easter holiday. Although this is a voluntary contri-
bution we may not be able to continue snack time / cooking within the nursery if we do not receive 
enough contributions.  


